
 

 

 
 

21st September 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Charity Event Friday 30th September 2022 
 
You may have seen from the adverts on television and social media that the annual coffee morning 
organised by the Macmillan Cancer Support to raise funds to fight cancer is taking place on the 30th 
September. One in two of us will contract cancer in our lifetime and here at Fairfield we like to support the 
fight to end it. 
The arrangements for this year’s Cake Sale are as follows: 
 

• Friday 30th September – break time only. 

• Students will be able to collect their cakes from stands around the school grounds. 

• Cakes will be individually prepacked e.g. Mini rolls, Mr Kipling slices. We are NOT asking students to 

make or bring their own cakes. 

• Prices are 50 pence per cake, to a maximum of 2 cakes for £1. Bigger donations welcome! 

• No change will be given, so exact money is needed. 

• If you would like to donate to the Macmillan Charity and not take part in the cake sale, students are 

very welcome to donate straight into the pots! 

 
This is a very important date in the school calendar and we hope that as many students as possible with join 
in. Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Rodgers 
Head of Humanities 
Charities Co-ordinator 
 


